High Meadow Cooperative No. 1, Inc.
c/o Stillman Management Realty Corp.
440 Mamaroneck Avenue, S 512
Harrison, New York 10528
914-813-1900/fax 914 813-1919

To: All High Meadow Shareholders
Date: April 21, 2024

Re: High Meadow Email Change and Upcoming Opportunities

The High Meadow Board convened its monthly meeting on 4/16/2024, marking a successful start to
our governance journey! A heartfelt thank you to all shareholders who attended the open session;
your participation was truly valued.

In ongoing efforts to enhance communication effectiveness, we're implementing a couple of
changes. Stay tuned as we unveil exciting opportunities for increased shareholder engagement.

As part of these efforts, we’ve introduced a new email channel - -

highmeadowcooperative@gmail.com - - dedicated to addressing your questions, suggestions, and
comments. Accessible to all shareholders starting today, you can conveniently reach us through the

website’s “General Question” link or by emailing the account directly. Please note that this account
replaces hmmaintslip@gmail.com which will be exclusively used for maintenance requests moving

forward.

We're currently engaged in research and planning to enhance our website, transitioning from our
current platform to a new and improved version. While our current website has served us
admirably, it's time to embrace the advancements of 2024!

Stay tuned for exciting updates! You can expect to receive flyers soon regarding opportunities to

suggest a new name for the "ballfield" and volunteer for the committee tasked with reviewing our
Rules and Regulations and By-Laws. Keep an eye out for further details!

Thank you!

Board of Directors
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